RADIO STATION WTWN

TWIN STATE BROADCASTERS, INC. Box 336 Dial 2344 St. Johnsbury, Vermont

December 15, 1950

Mr. S.R. Morss R.F.D. #3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of December 4th or 5th reporting reception of station WTWN on our test transmission of December the 4th.

Your report checks favorably with our station log and you may consider this letter as your verification or reception of WTWN.

For your information, station WTWN has no regularly scheduled frequency check but usually tests during the first week of the month. Taking into consideration the interference we experienced on 1340, we believe that WTWN 'did all right for itself' during the test transmission.

Once again, thank you for writing us and may you continue to have good luck in your DX'ing.

Very truly yours, Twin State Broadcasters, Inc.

James F. McKernan, Chief Engineer

JFM: km